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	NEWS FROM THE ASCA NEWSDESK

October 2006


If you wish to receive the newsletter directly please email the Secretary, Margaret Evans at mevans@hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au to be included on the email distribution list.

2006 ASCA CONFERENCE IN DEVONPORT, TASMANIA

The Devonport Conference program is complete with some interesting speakers ready to capture the minds of delegates attending this year’s annual ASCA conference from Sunday, 12 November to Wednesday, 15 November 2006 with the theme of “Share the Spirit Naturally”.

If you have not already registered for the conference, there is still time and you may want to think of bringing some young people with you to participate in the youth program which runs concurrently with the adult program.

Please go to www.sistercitiesdevonport.com for more details or contact Tricia Alford, Conference Co-ordinator on the details listed below:

Phone: (03) 6424 0562 
Mobile: 0415 466 402 
Email: taa@dcc.tas.gov.au 

STRATEGIC PLAN 2004-2007 STATUS REPORT
At the last Executive meeting a considerable amount of time was spent reviewing the strategic objectives for the Plan that will be distributed to delegates at the Devonport conference for their information.  The Executive is pleased with its progress to date and is aiming to have all objectives met by the end of its term for the Plan.

KLAFIR MOU
After numerous meetings with KLAFIR (Korea Local Authorities Foundation for International Relations) ASCA and KLAFIR have agreed to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding to assist continue the successful relationship between the two parties.

Although there has not been an MOU in place, KLAFIR, has worked closely with ASCA in the past and supported the annual conference. It was felt that an MOU would formalise the relationship and assist in closer working relationship in the future.

ASCA is pleased to announce that the MOU  will be signed as part of the conference program in Devonport this year.

2008 ASCA CONFERENCE – INTERESTED IN PUTTING IN A SUBMISSION?
ASCA’s Secretary recently sent out relevant documentation for the AGM to be held in Devonport as part of the conference program.

Included in the mail-out was an application form to conduct the 2008 ASCA conference.  Interested councils in completing the form should pay particular attention to the  “Rules for Hosting” which are located on ASCA’s website under “Documents”.

Application Forms are to be returned to Margaret Evans, National Secretary, Australian Sister Cities Association Inc. P O Box 368, ALTONA   VIC   3018 not later that close of business Friday, 27 October 2006.

If you have not received any of this documentation please contact the Secretary by email mevans@hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au.

ADVERTISING/MARKETING CONSULTANT
As you may be aware, ASCA produces two Editions of Sister Cities News per year, however it has been brought to the attention of the Executive that the Editor quite often cannot include all articles submitted due to the large number of articles received.

It was suggested that if an Advertising/Marketing Consultant was appointed, and was able to obtain adequate advertising for the paper, an additional Edition could be produced without additional expense being incurred by ASCA.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions on this issue, please contact the Secretary, Margaret Evans on 9932 1043 or by email to mevans@hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au
SISTER CITIES DAY – 5 JULY
The inaugural Sister Cities Day took place in Cairns on July 5, 1996 with the councils of all the signatories to the declaration later receiving from the Cairns City Council commemorative scrolls as a permanent record.  Recognition of the day can be celebrated in various ways and if it is not possible to organize an event on that particular day, it would be appropriate to organize something during that week.

The Executive discussed this at their last meeting and it was agreed that the date needs to be promoted once again as new people becoming involved in sister cities may not be aware of this date.

The Secretary will send out an email to members reminding them of the date prior to 5 July next year.

FEATURES IN SISTER CITIES NEWS
Members are encouraged to send any sister city related articles along with photographs, if available, to ASCA’s Sister Cities News Editor, Jim Mynard on email mynard@nex.net.au who will be happy to include them in a forthcoming edition of the newspaper.  This is a great way to show off and share exciting sister city activities and programs conducted within your city. 

Ideally the Sister Cities News would appreciate articles from all over Australia.

Paid advertisements may also be placed in Sister Cities News at very reasonable rates. 

From the ASCA Executive
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